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AVON AVENUE REDEVELOPMENT
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Come hear the latest about the future site
development of 1150 Murphy Avenue - also
known as the Avon Avenue property. In this
meeting, we will share the findings of the
feasibility study for the site and surrounding
area. These findings will help set the stage as we
move towards spring of 2022 where we will
gather feedback that will inform our
procurement “Request for Proposals” to
purchase and develop the site.

For your convenience, this public meeting will be
broadcasted to Facebook Live and recorded for
future reference.
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DATE

Tuesday, November 16, 2021
TIME

6:30pm to 8:00pm

VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING
INFORMATION

Online Details at
beltline.org/meetings

Or

Dial in by Phone

Phone: 929-205-6099
Webinar ID: 883 4054 3075

FOR MORE INFORMATION

engage@atlbeltline.org
404.477.3552
beltline.org/meetings
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